
Moodle Blackout Coming May 26 – June 1 
 
Moodle will not be available May 26 through June 1.   
 
As announced in the April 29th issue of Campus NewsNet, we are moving all Moodle courses and course 
content to our new Moodle hosting provider, eThink. 
 
We have almost 140 GB of data stored in Moodle and you’ve been adding more daily!  How much is 
that?  One estimate is that 1 Gigabyte (GB) is equivalent to enough printed paper to fill up a pick-up 
truck.  
 
So, imagine Tech Services filling up 140 pick-up trucks with your papers, driving them over to eThink and 
unloading.  The process isn’t quite that bad, but it will take awhile. 
 
 

… 
 
We are working with summer instructors who will be impacted to help them plan for this disruption.  In 
the meantime, if you have questions, please email helpdesk@alverno.edu. 
 
Thanks in advance for your patience and understanding with this migration! 
 
Tech Services Moodle Team: Lianna Croft, Anita Eikens, Kelly Gomoll, Kathy Pinkowsky, James Wend, 
Sarah Wieneke 
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